Ref: DS/AP

Friday Swimming

Dear Parent / guardian,

I am delighted to inform you, that after the success of Summer Camp, and as part of the Re-Opening School Facilities Bid, we can now offer weekly free Friday swimming sessions. These sessions will be held every Friday from 1 p.m. to 3 p.m. until the Christmas break.

The first session will be held on Friday 5th November.

If you wish for your son/daughter to attend these sessions, please inform the school office or inform Mrs. Warburton our Family Liaison Officer.

Kind regards,

Mr. D Swanston

Deputy Principal



